Citizens’ Committee on Civic Unity

Committee Meeting
Zoom, 5:30-7pm
12/7/2021

AGENDA

Welcome (5:30-5:45):
o Arrival/Welcome

General Business
1. 5:45-6:30: Committee Housekeeping
e Team building
o lce Breaker -> Two truths and one lie!
o Tell us a story about why Civic Unity is important to you personally.

2. 6:30-6:50: Upcoming & Developing Projects
e Retreat Planning Options
o Hired Facilitator vs Committee Based Facilitator
o Vision & Values of Facilitator
o Meet & Greet with other Committees

Closing and Announcements (6:50-7):
o Next Meeting(s) on: 1/4/2022, 2/4/2022
o Group announcements

www.cambridgema.qgov/civicunity



http://www.cambridgema.gov/civicunity

Members Sought for Cambridge Citizens’ Committee on Civic Unity
Cambridge, MA, August 25, 2021 — Cambridge City Manager Louis A. DePasquale is seeking members of the community who live
and/or work in Cambridge to serve on the Citizens’ Committee on Civic Unity.
The mission of the City of Cambridge Citizens’ Committee on Civic Unity is to foster fairness, equity, unity, appreciation, and mutual
understanding across all people and entities in Cambridge. The Citizens’ Committee on Civic Unity works to provide opportunities for
constructive discussions and community events regarding race, class, religion, gender, abilities, and sexual orientation, through
recognizing and raising awareness of historic, existing, and potential civic issues; providing opportunities for honest dialogue and
engagement; and by building bridges across communities to better understand and connect with one another.
The Committee generally meets monthly. Committee meetings are open to the public and may include presentations by guest speakers,
city staff, and various experts.
Letters of interest can be submitted to City Manager Louis A. DePasquale using the City’s online application system
at Cambridgema.gov/apply. Paper applications are available in the City Manager’s Office at Cambridge City Hall, 795 Massachusetts
Avenue. Once your application is submitted, you will receive a confirmation email. Applications are due by Friday, September 24, 2021.
If you have questions about the application process, please contact the City Manager's Office at 617-349-4300 or email




